
EAGLES NEWS 
Week of August 21, 2016  www.rcboe.org/freedompark  (706) 796-8428 

 

 

Progress Reports 
Parents please be 
aware that progress 
reports are 
distributed, Thursday, 
September 1st. 

 
     
 
 

 
 

General News 
We are set to start another 
wonderful week at Freedom 
Park School where the eagles 
soar.  We would like to send a 
huge thank you to our parents 
and teachers who make everything possible.  Thanks to our 
wonderful parents for donating supplies, working with 
teachers to ensure students get the most out of classroom 
instruction, and volunteering to help all Eagles to be 
successful. Every student – Every day! 

 

Buses 
 

I want to thank you for your patience with buses. We apologies 
for the inconvenience that the schedule and other issues have 
caused. The RCBOE transportation department is available to 
answer any question. It is their desire to ensure the safe and 
timely transport of all RCBOE students. Please call 
transportation should you have any questions are concerns 
about buses.  Please contact transportation at (706) 796-472

Quick Tip 

 School starts at 9:00 
am 

 Please do not drop 
students off before 
8:20 

 Checking students 
out before 4:00 pm 
results in a tardy  

 Please do not park 
in fire zone. This is 

for student safety.  

Join PTA! Middle School 
Orientation 

Please sign up for text 
messages from FPS. 
Text to: 81010 
 
Buses:@2269b 
 
School 
Notices:@f83ec 

The PTA supports 
our students and 
teachers every day. 
Dues are $7. Please 
join today! 
Spirit wear is for 
sale. Please see PTA 
to purchase. 

 

Remind Notices 

Parents please do 
not miss the middle 
school orientation 
Thurs 5:30-7:00 pm 



 


